Date:June 28, 2021

Call to order @ 6:30pm
Present:Carrie Meyer;Cathy Abbott;Michelle Timson;LesciaValentini;Zendra Bell;Chris Perry;Mr. Berketa;Diana Rodgers;

Regrets:Renee Davie;Lil Kot;Susi Owen;Adele D’Antonio

Guests:none

Principal’s Report
Heritage Green — special Update - RECORDED

- further review of our proposal postponed to end of September

Funds are $3000 in SC, $3000 in Rural school, potentially 6k in additional Rural School
What / Do we spend the funds on? Or save the funds until next year?

Q&A

Where locate gaga ball? - one primary, one intermediate
Will additional rural school carryover if we don’t spend it now? No spend by end of August
How many Gaga ball were on the presented plan? 2
So close to end of year, can we use now? Or do we need to wait until next year?
o We can get rolling by end of August for this year
2 gaga balls won’t cost 12k — what else can we do off of our proposal? Basketball nets
How much are gaga ball? $3600 per gaga ball, if we place on pavement we would have additional cost
If we get rural school additional, can we leave SC money to next year? Absolutely
Where do we locate? On pavement or on grass? Grass may be ideal, as it would compress down
Can we temporarily locate to see what works? Yes
What are your recommendations? Maybe proceed with rural school + rural school additional
Do we have to add our rural school money to the additional rural school in order to get it? Yes.
i.e. if we get an additional 3k, do we need to include our existing 3k?
if we get an additional 6k (wouldn’t that be nice!) would we still need to include our 3k?
if over 10k accumulative, do we have additional “hoops”? yes
what is approved? We have the quotes for gaga ball and basketball only
can we mix basketball and gaga ball? Yes
if we do both —what would it cost?
o 2 gaga ball (on grass/no base) $7200 + hst
o $10385 before taxes for 2 gaga ball and 3 basketball net
Do we spend all money, council savings included?

One week period before voting

Please contact Brandon with any further questions




Poll to be put out to group — closing JULY 5%
o Do we proceed with 2 gaga ball courts?
o Do we proceed with 3 basketball nets?
o If we don’t get the total amount, do we want to use parent council money for basketball nets?

7:30pm ... moved to adjourn

Next meeting: September 2021- date tbd
Adjourned @ 7:30pm

Approved ON: September 23, 2021




